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SB 696 is unnecessary, redundant, and a violation of constitutional rights. It 

criminalizes law-abiding gun owners, contradicts existing federal regulations, and 

does not offer a real solution to gun violence. Rather than passing ineffective 

legislation that unfairly targets responsible citizens, Oregon should focus on enforcing 

current laws and addressing the true factors behind violent crime. For these reasons, 

I strongly urge the committee to reject SB 696. I STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS BILL. 


